
 
 

 

 

SCHOLARSHIP 

MONTHLY AD HOC COMMITTEE REPORT 

 

DATE & LOCATION 

OF MEETING:               

 

Wednesday, November 2, 2016 

Barataria Room, LSU Student Union 

 

ATTENDANCE:    

Jade Ethridge, Stephanie Heroman, Elizabeth Poret, Amber Salvadras  

Melonie Milton  

 

NON-ATTENDANCE: 

Tammy Millican 

Ashley Thibodeaux 

 

  

SUMMARY:  

The Staff Senate Fee Support Scholarships were selected for Fall 2016.  The recipients are: 

Undergraduate:  Kevin Stamper and Shannon Martrain 

Graduate:  Gretchen Burton and Chynsia Robertson 

 

Also, two more Staff Senate scholarships are to be selected and Jade will notify Ellen in the 

Scholarship office to proceed accordingly. 

 

The scholarship committee will also put in place a timeline and procedural guideline for the 

scholarship selection and recognition process.   

 

The Candy Gram and Holiday Decoration contest information is being released.  A Google form 

was prepared for the Candy Gram sales which will allow for an order of up to 10 recipients at a 

time to be placed through a website link.  Melonie will be able to download to a spreadsheet.  

Purchasers will still have to pay in person. 

 

The Holiday Decoration contest will be held on December 13, 2016, with the 6-person 

scholarship committee as judges.  We will invite other staff senators, up to 4, to volunteer also. 

 

STRATEGIC PLAN UPDATE ON GOALS: 

 

Submitted By:  Jade Ethridge 


